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If allergy injections are received elsewhere during school breaks or during summer vacation, the date, 

dose, and the providers who administered the injection must be provided to Loyola SHS Allergy Clinic 

before the patient /student may resume injections with us. Please inform your patient that if we have 

any questions about the serum or dose and are unable to reach your office for a consult, we will not 

administer their injection. In complex allergy situations, we may request that the student be referred to 

a local allergist for ongoing care while in the Maryland area.  


